

DUKESGATE COMMUNITY HUB NEWSLETTER

What We Have Been Doing And What Is To Come.



Crazy golf hole designed by the Youth Club

Community News: Round Up From September

A great big thank you to all the families who took part in the cake decorating afternoon for MacMillan Cancer Support. We raised £90!. It was great to see so many of you getting creative with icing, sprinkles and googly eyes. Hopefully the cakes tasted as good as they looked!

The pupil ambassadors did a wonderful job of cleaning up the rubbish around the area in our community clean up event. We will be running this once each term, so do come along and join in. It makes such a big difference.

Youth Club is up and running again for anyone aged



10+. It is free and takes place in the hub on Tuesdays from 3.15-4.45pm. Next week the young people are working with the Lowry Theatre to develop their drama techniques. This week they made— and ate— fruit kebabs and last week they designed and played an indoor crazy golf course made from junk.

Toddler group is taking place on Friday mornings from 9-10.30am. Come and enjoy a chat and a brew whilst the

COMING IN OCTOBER

Roller Disco will continue on 22.10.25 at the usual time, despite it being Parents' Evening.

<u>Youth Club</u> will continue on 21.10.25 at the usual time, despite it being Parents' Evening. There will be no Youth Club on 28.10.25 as it is half term.

<u>Family Crafting</u> will take place in the sports hall on Wednesday 29th October. £3 per family. Book via Arbor. Come and spend some time together as a family doing autumn based junk modelling. All ages welcome.

<u>Toddler Group</u> will take place on Friday 31st October from 9-10.30am.

Plant Sale: Cleggs Lane Church 11am-2pm on 29.10.25.

Clothing Give Away 14.10.25 2-3pm



